

Nr. 6.603 din 02.03.2022

Nesecret, ex.

To,

KISBÉR TOWN HALL Mr. Mayor Sinkovics Zoltán

Dear Mr. Mayor,

No matter the time and circumstances, authentic friendship between twinned communities remains the only security of democracy and freedom in Europe.

The most beautiful way in which a people can represent itself at an international level is through its culture, traditions and folklore.

From July the 8th to July 10th 2022, the Câmpia Turzii Town Hall and City Council invite you to take part at the 16th edition of the International Folklore Festival "Flori de pe Arieș". We would be very happy to receive a delegation composed of both, officials and a folk ensemble, to our event.

Please confirm your presence, until the 31st of March 2022, through email: primaria@campiaturzii.ro, and we will send you details about the event afterwards.

Best regards,

THE MAYOR OF CÂMPIA TURZII,
Dorin Nicolae LOJIGAN